
FOI 0294_2024 Response 

 

1. Your trust's full policy on providing adult containment products for patients suffering with 

incontinence 

 

The trust does not have a policy on providing adult containment products, however, there is 

clinical guidelines currently being produced. 

 

We have a continence resource pack which is enclosed.  

 

2. If your trust has a prescription limit (I.e three absorption pads per day) and if so, details of that 

limit 

No 

3. The total cost spent by the trust on containment products for 2023/2024 (April 1 – March 31) 

 

We are unable to give accurate figure due to changing processes in December 2023. 

 

The below table is an approximation for January – October 2024 

 

This does not include an individual ward spend via NHS supplies (directly) 

 

 

 

 

4. How many complaints you have had regarding adult containment products/prescriptions since 

1st January 2023. 

For each complaint, please disclose a detailed summary of that complaint (I.e ‘A relative 
complaint that her elderly father has not been given enough absorption pads and has since 

soiled himself) – please redact anything such as names/addresses that would prohibit 

disclosure. 

 

Nil (0) 

 

 


